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To whom it may concern,
 
My name is Dianne Myers and I reside at 1755 Shawnee Rd., #600, Lima
Oh 45805
 
I am writing to voice my grave concerns over the solar field that Birch
Solar is attempting to erect just a few miles from where I live.  I have
done quite a bit of research on solar fields as I wanted to make an
informed decision.  While I do believe solar fields have their place in the
energy arena, I do not believe they belong any where near residential
areas.  Birch Solar is attempting to install their solar field in a residential
area.  I am totally against this and hope it is not allowed.  Please help
us!
 
Thank you,
Dianne Myers
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